
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
19 October 2018 
3.15pm End of term 
29 October 2018 
8.45am Start of term  
30 October 2018 

Flu Immunisations 

1 November 2018 

Year 2 Walking to Bordon Military 

Graves 

6pm FoBS AGM 

6 November 2018 

9am Year 1&R Parents - RWI session 

1pm M&M Productions In  

8 November 2018 

Year 2 Winchester Military Museum 

9 November 2018 

Special Remembrance Day 

Remembrance lunch  

14 November 2018 

4-6pm Parents Evening 

15 November 2018 

4-7pm Parents Evening 

16 November 2018 

Non-uniform Day for Children In Need  
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Harvest Assembly finishing off this 
half term 

 

Thank you all so much for your kind donations for our Harvest 
Assembly today. Everything you have given has been gratefully 
accepted by Reverend Scott Bromley from St Marks Church and 
has gone to the Bordon Food Bank. 
 

The Food Bank is a vital resource for many people in times of 
need. If you know of anyone who would benefit from the support 
the Food Bank has to offer please do come and talk to us and we 
can help refer families. 
 

Although a short assembly, it is the first time this academic year 
and the first time since starting school for Year R, that the 
children get a chance to perform to parents. For those of you able 
to attend I am sure you will agree that they did a wonderful job. 
 

Following this assembly, I have very high hopes for this years 
Christmas Nativities which will be upon us very quickly. 
 

This has been a great first half term for the children and I am not 
sure about you but for many of us in school it has gone by so fast. 
Next half term should be another wonderful term as we begin the 
countdown to all the wonderful Christmas activities, this is my 
personal favourite. I hope that you have a lovely week off and 
your children get some much needed rest. 
 
Matt Greenhalgh 
Headteacher 
 

Plastic Bottle Collection 
As part of the remembrance commemorations for this year with it being 
100 years since the end of the 1st World War we are going to create a 
poppy display. The display will be put up in the school and will stay up 
throughout this year. Each Year Group will be making poppies using 
different media.  
 
To help us with this we need plastic bottles, or the bottom of them to 
be precise. Please could you keep any plastic bottles, the ones with the 
bumpy bottoms, and bring them into school after half term. 
 
We will be having a special Remembrance ay on the 9th November and 
we will let you know after half term what this will involve. 
 

http://bordoninfantschool.co.uk

/ 

Rope for Forest 
Schools Activities 

 
If you have any rope at home, 
any size or length, that you 
could donate to us for the 
children to use as part of their 
Forest School activities we 
would be very grateful.   


